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FELLOWSHIP PROGRAMME 

1. The following officials have received fellowships from the United Nations 
Technical Assistance Administration to follow the seventeenth training course 
at the GATT secretariat, held in the English language: 

Mr. Mohammed G. ABDALLAH (Tanganyika) Mr. S.C. OKOYE (Nigeria) 
Mr. M.J. BOURHANI (Syria) Mr. M.W. PARTASUPENA (Indonesia) 
Mrs. R.C. LASERNA (Philippines) Dr. A. PASQUIER ROMERO (Nicaragua) 
Mr. F.H. MAKHLOUF (UAR) Mr. L.V. D'SOUZA (Kenya) 
Mr. Fred. G. MARISCAL STEPHENS (Mexico) 

2. Mr. V. CARDENAS GARZA and Mr, E. ZERECERO ALVARADO (Mexico) will also 
follow the course at the request of their Government. 

3- The purpose of the fellowship scheme and the general programme of work 
are described in GATT document INT(64)11 of 27 January 1964. As the 
participants in the scheme have or may have in the future responsibilities 
in the framing of the commercial or tariff policies of their governments, the 
training course will not be limitssd to the operation of GATT but will cover 
also the general problems which have to be taken into account in the 
formation of an efficient commercial policy, especially in less-developed 
countries. On the other hand, the course will remain practical in its 
methods and stress will be laid on the necessity for individual and 
independent work by the participants. 

4. Mr. Constant Shih is Director of the In-Service Training Programme, 
Office of the Executive Secretary, and in this capacity is responsible to the 
Deputy Executive Secretary for the GATT Fellowship Programme. Mr. Shih is 
assisted by Mrs. D. Willard, Office of the Executive Secretary. The 
participants in the training course should address themselves to Mr. Shih 
on general matters concerning the course in Room 21, telephone 3>484, and to 
Mrs. Willard on administrative matters in Room 47, telephone 35486, at the 
Villa le Bocage. 

5. The United Nations Technical Assistance Administration official 
responsible for arrangements connected with the fellowships is 
Mr. Howard Daniel. His fellowship assistant, Mrs. V. Pialoglou (Room C 20, 
Palais des Nations, telephone 2610), should be contacted directly by fellows 
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on any questions they may have to raise with Technical Assistance. 
Mrs. Pialoglou will also make the necessary arrangements for those fellows 
who wish to participate in one of the language courses organized by the 
United Nations. 

6. Detailed programmes of work for the course will be issued to each 
participant. 


